London
Hydro

December 5, 2017

By RESS, E-mail, and Courier

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli,

RE: London Hydro Inc.

Application for Distribution Rates Effective May 1, 2018

Board File No. EB-2017-0059

London Hydro received the Case Information Letter in regard its 2018 IRM rate application
which outlines the schedule set. A teleconference is scheduled by the Ontario Energy Board
staff for December 22, 2017 in the event that there might be matters that need to be discussed
further.

London Hydro wishes to inform the Ontario Energy Board that London Hydro is closed on
December 22, 2017 and asks for another date to be considered for a possible teleconference.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact the undersigned at
(519) 661-5800 ext 5587 or via email at nagyj@londonhydro.com.

Yours truly,
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Judith Nagy, CPA, CGA

Supervising Regulatory Advisor, Finance and Regulatory Affairs

cC: Mr. David Arnold, Chief Financial Officer, Vice President of Finance, Corporate Secretary
Mr. Martin Benum, Director of Regulatory Affairs



